## Roman Catholic Bishops who supported the 1906 Saint Basil Hymnal:

# Letters of Approbation.

#### FROM THE ARCHBISHOP OF TORONTO.

My Dear Father Brennan,—St. Basil's Hymnal is an excellent and valuable compilation, and is well fitted to supply a want long felt in our parochial schools and other educational institutions, and I earnestly recommend its use for the Separate Schools and other educational institutions.

> † JOHN WALSH, Archbishop of Toronto.

#### FROM THE ARCHBISHOP OF HALIFAX.

My Dear Father Brennan,—Accept my thanks for the "St. Basil's Hymn Book" so kindly sent me. I wish it the most abundant success.

Yours, etc.,

† C. O'Brien, Archbishop of Halifax.

#### FROM THE ARCHBISHOP OF KINGSTON.

Dear Father Brennan,—I thank you for the copy of "St. Basil's Hymnal." The compilation is excellent, and will, I am confident, prove most useful to all Catholic people. I recommend "St. Basil's Hymnal" to the Rev. Clergy of the Archdiocese of Kingston, and to the Religious Communities and all of those who are in charge of Separate Schools.

> † JAMES VINCENT CLEARY, Archbishop of Kingston.

### FROM THE BISHOP OF HAMILTON.

DEAR FATHER BRENNAN,—"St. Basil's Hymnal" is an excellent manual containing a rich variety of popular hymns, prayers and masses, suitable for schools, sodalities and congregational singing such as you are very zealously anxious to promote.

I will take great pleasure in recommending the book to the patronage of

the Priests, Schools and Sodalities of this diocese.

† T. J. Dowling, Bishop of Hamilton.

#### FROM THE BISHOP OF PETERBORGUGH.

My Dear Father Brennan,—"St. Basil's Hymnal," which you so thoughtfully sent me, was duly received, and I beg to express my sincere thanks to you for the same. It will be suitable for Schools, Choirs, etc. Please send me two dozen copies as I intend to introduce it here.

I remain yours sincerely in Christ,

† R. A. O'CONNOR, Bishop of Peterborough.